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Identifying and Reporting Your SMS Trends 
Tuesday, November 22, 2022, 1:00 p.m. EST 
 
On 11/22/2022 at 1:00 p.m. EST, the SMCX will host the 
“Identifying and Reporting Your SMS Trends” workshop. 

This workshop focuses on your trend analysis process. It 
provides information on leading and lagging indicators of 
safety and health (S&H) performance, actions to address 
S&H trends, and presenting trend results. The workshop 
includes activities to help establish a robust trend analysis 
program, including: differentiating between leading and 
lagging indicators, developing a plan to manage monitoring 
and measurement information, and reviewing example S&H 
data sets to identify trends. The workshop concludes with 
ideas for using your trend results and action plan to improve your safety management system (SMS). 

This workshop is beneficial to personnel wanting to learn more about identifying and analyzing S&H 
trends. Attendees should have a basic understanding of monitoring, measurement, and assessment of 
S&H data prior to this workshop. Personnel gaining the most benefit from this workshop may include: 
S&H professionals, persons with additional S&H duties related to trend analysis (e.g., Additional Duty 
Safety Officers [ADSOs], Collateral Duty Safety Officers [CDSOs]), business analysts, and SMS 
Champions. 

Please click the article headline or registration link here to register for this FREE workshop. 

For additional information on the SMCX’s services, please visit the SMCX-hosted website at:  
https://www.smscx.org/. 
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